

ROSALYNN C. BLISS MAYOR

September 7, 2022

Dear Text Pledge,

I am pleased to write this letter in support for the Text Pledge Project. Text Pledge acts as a free service to better educate all minds on the national issues that are plaguing our society. The program guides the young and old to stand together and work towards solutions to problems that need urgent attention. This organization system can act as an annual fundraiser or just as a free service for anyone needing emergency contacts.

The Text Pledge "10 in 1" smart pledge program shows up to date national statistics which students can use for research and help to provide them with easily attainable emergency numbers. This program will help students and individuals feel a bit safer knowing that these pledges have been taken yearly, therefore creating a safer environment for all. Additionally, the Text Pledge informational video is helpful for those who want to support the cause and the emergency access card that has been developed can be easily downloaded to a smart phone. Simply put, this Text Pledge Project is designed to save lives.

I trust your fiduciary responsibility with this non-profit, and with a healthy board of directors, and a constant vision to make the Text Pledge Project an everyday name, this non-profit can succeed and help change lives. I trust that any grants or donations to the cause will be utilized by the program to help develop, enhance, and grow the project for decades to come.

Sincerely,

Rosalynn Bliss

Yoralne De

Mayor, City of Grand Rapids